
 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
As you may be aware, there is an expectation from the Government that all state-funded mainstream 
schools will deliver a minimum length of school week of 32.5 hours from September 2023. 
 
From September, we will be extending the school day to include more learning time and will be 
moving towards a school week of 32.5 hours.  
 
The length of the school day will be as follows: 
 

FS2 Will remain as it currently is: 8:45 - 3:00 (Monday - Thurs) and 8:45 - 2:10 (Friday). 
 

KS1  Will be 8:35 - 3:10 (Mon - Thurs) and 8:35 - 2:10 (Friday) 
 
Children can be dropped to the classroom door between 8:35 - 8:45. A teacher and TA 
will be in class and a child-led activity will be available for children to complete as they 
arrive. Registration will be completed at 8:45.  
 

KS2  Will be 8:30 - 3:15 (Mon - Thurs) and 8:30 - 2:00 (Friday) 
 
Playground gates will be open for children to arrive from 8:30 – 8:40am. Children will 
complete an activity as they arrive. Registration will be completed at 8:45.  
 
Liaison with parents will be available at the end of the school day only. For urgent 
messages, please contact the school office. 
 
All KS2 children can use either gate. At the end of the school day, Y3 teachers will be 
available by the gates to the basketball court, Y6 teachers by the main gates the 
playground and Y4 and Y5 teachers by the rear gate to the park. 
 
One member of staff will be available on both the front and rear gates at the start of 
the day, on a rota basis. 
 

 
 
We will gradually move registration time earlier to ensure a school week of 32.5 hours. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact us if there are any questions, 

Mrs Polley and Mrs Crabbe 

Co-Head Teachers 

 

 


